
   
 

   
 

On behalf of Welwitschia Primary School, I extend our heartfelt gratitude for your generous 

donation, which was officially handed over during the 2024 prize-giving ceremony. Your 

support continues to inspire our learners, teachers, and the wider school community. 
 

We are pleased to share the remarkable outcomes that have been realized as a direct 

result of your contribution: 
 

• The school achieved an 82.3% pass rate in Semester 1, 2025, a significant 
improvement compared to previous years. 

• Learners who had consistently scored below 50% gained renewed confidence and 
self-esteem, motivating them to aim higher. 

• The donation helped foster healthy academic competition in an inclusive school 
environment, encouraging all learners to excel. 

• Your support has uplifted the reputation of our school, making Welwitschia Primary 
known as a “school of honour” where parents are eager to enroll their children and 
positively invloved their learning to end Learning Poverty within our school and all 
schools attached to our cluster school. 
 

Currently, our school accommodates 434 learners, guided by a dedicated team of 20 
staff members. Despite the progress, we continue to face challenges, especially in the 

areas of classroom infrastructure, digital teaching and learning tools, modern playground 

facilities, and sports attire for our learners, School hall and shade for our learners. 
 

Beyond material support, Gondwana Collections’ commitment serves as an academic 
and moral inspiration to our school community. You have demonstrated the power of 

partnership in transforming education, and your role has gone far beyond a single 

donation—it has built hope, pride, and ambition in our learners. 
 

We look forward to strengthening this relationship and to future collaborations that will 

ensure every learner at Welwitschia Primary School receives quality education and 

holistic development. 
 

Equally this year will  have the same event schedule in the dates  to be communicated 

officially to our company and it's  dedicated team. We are looking  forward for your 

impactful donation that have brought  real smile to many of our clients. 
 

Our sincere appreciation, 
Puvari H .Katundu 
Principal 
Welwitschia Primary School 


